
 

 
 

 

Hello GMS North Families! 

 
We are starting a new school year and it’s a great time to get involved with the PTO. The PTO 
is a group of parents and teachers who, along with our community, sponsor activities to enrich 
the educational experience of our students. 

 
All families are encouraged to participate in the volunteer opportunities available at North. PTO 
Committee descriptions are available on our website. Volunteering offers a special glimpse 
inside your child’s middle school experience and the chance to engage with the faculty. 

 
We understand that not all families can volunteer their time. The PTO offers a $40/family 
donation that includes a copy of our school directory, and this donation can be made via the 
Geneva webstore. The PTO Donation is one of our main sources of income throughout the year 
and the only way to obtain a school directory. 

 
Please consider volunteering some time for the PTO this school year. Our goals can only be 
reached by working together! 

 
Thank you, 
Lyndsay Gruetzmacher, GMSN PTO President 22/23 

 
 


